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Help 
at 

Home

Mastering 
Our Fast 

Facts

Attendance is very 
important. Your child 

needs to be in school to 
experience the wonderful 

instruction we have to 
offer! 

Please remember to 
check class websites for 

the most up-to-date 
information about what is 
happening in your child’s 
classroom. You can visit 

class websites by going to 
the NFES homepage and 
clicking on the name of 

your child’s teacher. 

Mrs. Anderson, 
Ms. Ehmann, Ms. O’Hara, 

Ms. Wagner and 
Mrs. Wrinn

2nd graders are 
working very 

hard on 
mastering two 
digit addition 

and subtraction.

Please continue 
helping your 

child at home 
with their 

addition and 
subtraction 
within 100.

Remember, a 
little practice 

each night goes 
a long way! 

Just 
a

Note



This month we will be 
working on…
Math: 
Unit 3: Time and Money
Reading: 
Literature:Short Texts
Writing: 
Unit 1: Narrative Stories
Social Studies: 
Citizenship in our 
Community

What are 
we learning 

in 2nd grade?

. Expectations
In 2nd grade, students are expected to fluently add and 

subtract within 100 using strategies based on place value.  
By the end of Grade 2, students are expected to be able to 

add and subtract three digit numbers within 1000..

Two Digit addition Strategies 
● Place value chart 
● Doubles 
● Doubles +1 
● Making a ten to add on


